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Comments: I strongly oppose the change to allow snowmobilers or other motorized access to any of the Great

Burn area. First I believe that now allowing people access to an area that they have illegally trespassed before, is

giving people permission to do illegal behavior so that somewhere along the way they get 'their way'. Therefore

positively reinforcing this type of behavior not just in this area, but anywhere. I think it is very important to  provide

critical habitat to the wildlife in this area (mountain goats, wolverines, grizzly bears etc.). We as humans have

encroached in enough of their wilderness space over many years and through this affect their ability to exist. Are

we that greedy as humans to keep this up? Why reward people for illegal actions, by then giving them permission

to enter areas and disturb the wildlife in that area, taking away more and more land that should remain there's.

By doing so, we not only destroy more and more of their habitat, but also diminish what will be there for our future

generations to appreciate. All for the personal greed of some? My thoughts also take me then to how this affects

increased risk of people getting hurt on their motorized vehicles and therefore relying on Search and REscue

units to have to enter more remote wilderness areas to find them or rescue them, just for their personal Thrill.

Areas like this should be preserved for the wildlife and we as humans should only have the privilege to enter it,

without causing harm and disturbing it.I am sure there are plenty of areas for these motorized 'toys' that people

have free access to. 


